
 

 

 

 

 
Friday, August 8, 2025 
 
Parents and Students: 

We look forward to the start of another great school year at Rogich Middle School.  
School begins Monday August 11th at 8AM. 

All students will receive an email from their first period teacher letting them know where to 
report on the first day of school. Students will report directly to their first period class as 
indicated by the teacher. 

All students must enter through the doors on Pavilion Center Dr.  to ensure our single 
point of entry and exit. Doors will open at 7:50 AM. Please note that supervision is not 
provided prior to that time.  Thank you for not dropping off students early. 

Plan ahead for traffic and plan for a pick up location at the conclusion of the school day. 
School ends at 2:11 PM.  Students will exit through the Pavilion Center doors unless they 
ride a school bus. Bus riders will be directed to the bus parking lot at the time of 
dismissal.  

Plan ahead for traffic and plan for a pick-up location at the conclusion of the school day. 
The parking lot will be closed to parents before school and at the conclusion of the school 
day.  

During the first period class, students will receive their final schedule, lunch schedule and 
locker. 

We encourage students to bring a lunch on the first day as students are often rushed 
while learning the new procedures for hot lunch and the procedures to follow. 

Just a reminder, cell phones are not allowed in class at any time. Students may keep 
phones in their locker and use phones at the conclusion of the school day. 

 

Enjoy your weekend. We look forward to seeing  our students on Monday. 

 

Suzie Harrison-Rollins, Principal 


